April 30, 1976

Mr. Dale Worley
1515 Elm Street
Grinnell, Iowa 50012

Dear Dale:

The Iowa Section of the Mathematical Association of America
recently noted your achievement in the Putmram Mathematical

Competition and voted to again pay vour dues to MAA. Con-

gratulations on your success and we wish vou continued suc-
cess in your mathematical endeavors.

A check has been sent to the national office for your dues.

Yours truly,

B, E. Gillam

Secretarv-Treasurex

Iowa Section, Mathematical
Association of America
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